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Registered Charity 1038134


16th May 2020

Dear parents,
We hope that you are keeping well during this difficult time. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As you may know, the government has announced nurseries and pre-schools to open on 1st June 2020. I am aware that many of you will have questions as to what this means for your child. With the ages and nature of children in mind, we are putting together a careful plan and risk assessment for the gradual opening of the school. In the meantime, please fill in the survey that will be emailed to you shortly regarding reopening Abacus. Following the survey, we post an updated newsletter on our website outlining the process of integrating children back into school. Please check our website for any updates.
Stay safe and see you soon.
Kind regards,
Elsie
(Pre-school manager)
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